
Rowland Unified School District 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Sufficiency of Standards-Aligned Textbooks 

or Instructional Materials 
 

The Rowland Unified School District Board of Education will hold a 
public hearing on Sufficiency of Standards-Aligned Textbooks or 

Instructional Materials pursuant to California Education Code 
(E.C.), Section 60119. 

 
 

HEARING DATE: September 12, 2024 
 

TIME:  6:00 p.m. 
 

LOCATION:  1830 S. Nogales Street, Board Room 
Rowland Heights, California 91748 
(limited in-person seating capacity) 
 

  
 For additional information, including how to provide input 

during the Public Hearing, please contact:  

            Jennifer Baker 
          Executive Secretary, Educational Services 

          Jennifer.baker@rowlandschools.org 
              626-854-8349 
  

               Date Posted:  August 15, 2024 
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